



Valentine's Disco

Dear Parent/ Carers,

Our upcoming Valentine's Disco hosted by The Friends of St Edmund's is on Wednesday 12th February!

Date: Wednesday 12th February

Time: Foundation 2, Year 1 & Year 2: 3:15 PM - 4:15 PM

Year 3, Year 4, Year 5 & 6: 4:30 PM - 5:30 PM

Entry Fee: £3.00 per child - please make payments in cash on arrival

Includes: Entry, sweets, and a drink.

Tuck Shop:

Year 3, Year 4, Year 5 & 6: Tuck shop will be open for children to purchase extra sweets (bring extra money if desired).

Important Notes:

- All children must be collected by an adult at the end of the disco.
- Please ensure your child wears comfortable shoes for dancing and their party clothes.

We hope your child enjoys this fun and festive event!

St Edmund's Staff.



